

URANTIA FOUNDATION

533 DIVERSEY PARKWAY CHICAGO ILLINOIS 60614

February 18, 1992

Ms. Stella Religa 8316 S. Comstock Ave. Whittier, California 90602

Dear Stella:

Thank you for your interesting letter of January 15. Although our supply is limited, we would be happy to send a free copy of *The URANTIA Book* to The Book Bridge Project in Brno, Czechoslovakia, as you have requested. Perhaps it will find interested readers there.

All is well here, and we have much encouraging news for our next newsletter.

I look forward to seeing you soon.

Martin W. Myers

Cordially,

Executive Director